
THE RAFT LAKE RATEPAYERS ASSOCIATION
Established in 1974

To: Alex Singbush
Manager of Development Approvals | 2()?]

Planning Services Division
The City of Greater Sudbury PLANNING SERVICES

Mr. Singbush:

I am writing this letter as President of the Raft Lake Ratepayers Association in regards to the 
notice of application file number 751-6/20-27 submitted by the Clifford and Lily Fielding 
Charitable Foundation. The application is to amend the zoning bylaw for Kivi Park property, 
a portion of which encompasses part of Raft Lake Road.

Please note that the Raft Lake Ratepayers Association is in support of this application to 
amend the zoning status of the subject lands to Open Space Private Special (OSP(S)). This 
designation would help preserve the subject properties in a relatively natural state while 
providing recreational activities and outdoor experiences with the facilities already in place 
in Kivi Park.

As members of our association are property owners along the South and North shores of Raft 
Lake, the South and West shores of Little Raft Lake, as well as along Kasten Lake Road and 
Raft Lake Road, we would ask to be informed of any proposed changes, zoning or otherwise, 
to properties in our area. Information can be funneled through me as the President of the 
association. My contact information is provided below. I would be pleased to disseminate 
any information provided to our membership.

Sincerely,

Michael A Mirka 
President
Raft Lake Ratepayers Association

5628 Raft Lake Road 
Sudbury ON P3G1M4

 (home) 
 (cell)


